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and an oversized Christmas pudding
were the targets at Bath Archers’ recent
Halloween and Christmas fun shoots.
Large numbers of club members turned
out for the two events. The Halloween
Shoot, which took place on December 5,
ended with a barbecue and fireworks.
The Christrmas Shoot ended with mince
pies in the clubhouse.

Bath Archers member Steve Walker
said: "Archery is a serious sport, where we
are competing against each other and
against ourselves in order to improve on
our personal bests. But it's hugely
enjoyable as well, particularly when you
are shooting at bats, ghosts and
Christmas puds. It was nice to see so
many new members at the two events. A
great time was had by ail”
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